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Upcoming Events… 

Mon 11th Feb 

 Tri Golf – selected children 

 Choir (after school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Balanceability (after school - R) 

Tues 12th Feb 

 Gym (before school – Y1,2 ) 

 Netball (before school – Y4,5,6) 

 Gym (after school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Healthy Cooking (after school – 

Y2) 

Wed 13th Feb 

 Dancercise (before school – 

R,1,2) starts at 8.30am 

Thurs 14th Feb 

 Good Morning Hemingbrough 

(before school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Art (before school – Y3,4,5,6) 

 Dance (after school – R,1,2) 

Fri 15th Feb 

 Robinwood Parents Meeting 

2.30pm (re. trip this March) 

 Tuck Shop 

Thank you  

Many thanks for your understanding last week with our 

unplanned school closure.  As you know, we do not take the 

decision to close school lightly, but with no heating or hot 

water we could not remain open.  The boiler was eventually 

fixed at 5pm on Friday.   

Reminder - If children are late to school they must enter via the Main Office so that we can register 

them.  Some children have been going directly to class from the playground.  Thank you  

 

Cross Country  

Well done to the children who attended the Cross Country 

this week at Selby College.  They were all commended in 

our Wall Assembly for their effort, attitude and good 

behaviour.  They all did very well and one of our children 

even made it through to the North Yorkshire finals.  

Times Tables Rockstars                                   

We would really like to celebrate the achievements of 

children who are completing challenges on the Rockstars 

Times Tables website, by publishing a ‘top ten’ each week 

on Snippets.  We would be printing the child’s first name, 

initial of surname and their position in the top ten.   Please 

let school know by Wednesday 13th Feb if you do not want 

this information about your child published.  The website to 

visit to complete the challenges is www.ttrockstars.com 

Your child should already have login details but they can 

ask their teachers if they have forgotten it.  
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